
Good morning Mayor and Councillors, 

 

I’m writing today to voice my displeasure about what is currently being proposed in regards 

to trailer parking. I participated in the survey back in August and was under the impression 

the reason for it was to move forward and improve the situation and not remove what is 

currently in place. The current proposal seems like an attempt at revenue enhancement for 

the Corporation. The proposed six 48 hour exemptions are in no way sufficient for an 

individual or family that enjoys year round camping or other recreational activities that 

require the use of a trailer such as boating, ATVing or snowmobiling. Also, the proposal to 

proactively enforce the bylaw instead of address it on a complaint basis is further 

backwards. There are many families that rely on these types of recreational getaways as 

conventional vacations are too cost prohibitive. I’m sure there are other higher priority 

issues that should be at the forefront to be dealt with by Council and staff. There should be 

a focus on moving the city forward rather than setting up roadblocks such as this for 

overtaxed property owners and residents. Please leave the trailer parking as is especially 

when it does not create any hazard/danger or visual blind spots for pedestrians, traffic, 

emergency vehicles or City service vehicles and respects neighbouring boundaries. And if 

they do creat a hazard, please address them on a case by case basis. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Jacob Halajski 

 


